
Message to all year 5 children from Mrs Routledge 

         

 

Dear children,  

This has been a very difficult time for me not coming into work on 

Monday morning and seeing all your smiling, eager to learn faces. 

Yes, Mrs Routledge misses you all, but I hope you are all safe and 

sound, staying in your homes.   

Hopefully you have used some of your time to access the remote 

work we have set for you. Do take this opportunity to also enjoy the 

creative activities. Perhaps you can think of some creative activities 

yourself! 

I am very proud of you all and hope you are having an interesting 

week at home and are actively involved in helping your parents, 

when you can.  


